
 
 

Friday 19th March 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Today has been a stark reminder of what we have all being missing over the last few months. 
Seeing all the children so excited to share their red nose day outfits with their friends has 
been a real pleasure. The classrooms, corridors and playgrounds have been filled with Thors, 
Wonder Women, doctors, scientists, nurses, Spidermen and so many more - even Sir David 
Attenborough made an appearance! Thank you also for all your kind donations. At the last 
count we had raised £205.50, which is a great effort for an equally great cause. 
 
Next week, is the last week before we break up for the Easter holidays. We will be hosting 
another whole school cross country tournament on Thursday; class teachers will be 
communicating more details about this next week. Finally, I hope to continue our impressive 
whole school attendance record of 98.2%. Attendance is so important for all pupils and in 
recognition of this, we will be revealing three amazing rewards for exceptional attendance in 
the final Summer term - look out for these next week! 
 
I hope you have a lovely weekend and I look forward to welcoming you on Monday morning. 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
Richard Grogan 
Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminder: 
Please remember to return all 
borrowed devices/laptops/tablets as 
soon as possible to the main office. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

Star of the Week Certificates  
 

Class Star of the Week  

Resource Isaac C  

Nursery Skye 

Reception Heidi S 

Class 1 Daisy H 

Class 1/2  Nathan T 

Class 2 Sarah W 

Class 3 Archie R 

Class 3/4  Jersie-Beau  

Class 4 Makenna B 

Class 5 Jon-Coady 

Class 6 Rosie 

 

 

Attendance 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Class Attendance 

Nursery  100%  

Reception  97.8%  

Year 1  99.2%  

Year 1/2  100%  

Year 2  100%  

Year 3  97.7%  

Year 3/4  98.8%  

Year 4  98.9%  

Year 5  97.9%  

Year 6  96.9%  



 

 

 

 

 

Today our children and staff took part in this annual fundraiser by dressing as a superhero for 

the day!  Superheroes are all around us and come in many forms, our children have been 

super creative with their outfits! 

We have raised a massive £205.50! Thank you for helping us to support this fantastic cause. 

 

Here are a few pictures of our superheroes  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Comic Relief 2021- Friday 19th March 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Lateral Flow Self -Test Kits 

 

 
 

 

 

Pontefract Collieries FC – Year 6 Girls 

Please see the advert below, if this is of interest please see the contact details below.  They are 

hoping to commence training on Wednesday 31st March providing the government guidance 

allows them to do so. 

 



 

       
                                        
Useful Contacts 
 
Useful well-being and mental health information: 
  

For children and young people: 
WF- I-CAN 
https://wf-i-can.co.uk/ 
 
Young Minds 
https://youngminds.org.uk/ 
 
CAMHS Single point of access 
01977 735865 
https://www.southwestyorkshire.nhs.uk/services/camhs-wakefield 
  

For Adults: 
https://www.wakefield.gov.uk/health-care-and-advice/public-health/mental-health-
wellbeing/mental-health-support 
 
Mind 
https://www.mind.org.uk/ 
 Turning Point Talking Therapies 

01924 234860 

https://www.wakefield.gov.uk/health-care-and-advice/public-health/mental-health-
wellbeing/mental-health-support 

 
School Uniform Stockists 
Our School Uniform stockists are both still operating and orders can be made for school wear, book 
bags and PE kits. 
Signature Retail, Ropergate, Pontefract 
Signature Retail are operating a click and collect system as well as accepting orders online through their 
website www.signatureretail.co.uk 
 
If you would like to make a purchase via phone, please telephone 01977 600324.  Payments can be 
made over the phone and items can be collected at certain times. 
 
Better and Bright Schoolwear 
Better and Bright Schoolwear are currently taking orders through their website: 
www.betterandbrightschoolwear.co.uk 
 
Alternatively, you may purchase items by calling 07486 140776 or 07837 078981 
 
 

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support 
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